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Food and Beverages 

In addition to the joys received from volunteering at Championships and qualifiers, volunteers 

are welcome to complementary non-alcoholic beverages and lunches during FSGA conducted 

events. The Tournament Chairman arranges with the course, volunteers’ food and beverages 

usually charged to the FSGA. Below is guidance on what is appropriate. 

Morning 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mid-Day 

Once play has started, it is important for the Committee Members on the course to use the 

radio to arrange a time to come in for lunch. Please contact the volunteer head that is on your 

side of the golf course or the Tournament Chairman to find a good time to venture in to the 

clubhouse. It is essential for Committee Members to come in for lunch one or two at a time so 

other members of the Committee can cover their assigned duty out on the course! 

Committee Members are welcome to the following options for lunch:  

 Menu items 

 Buffet (When lunch is included at the Championship for players) 

 Beverage cart or turn-stand items 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lunch is the perfect time to cool down and get out of 

the hot sun for a fair amount of time. However, when 

ordering food, please take into consideration the 

amount of prep time needed for the meal to be 

completed. Also, remember our volunteer shirts are 

white! Even though an item on the menu may sound 

great, that doesn’t necessarily mean it will look great 

on your white shirt too. 

 

Before the tournament round begins, Committee Members are welcome to pick up food and 

beverages from the clubhouse dining room, snack bar, turn-stand, or the beverage cart as 

available. It is important to remember that at FJT and Championship events there are coolers of 

water and snack baskets on each tee box from which you may grab a quick snack for nourishment 

as needed. The following are items that you are welcome to each morning: 

 

 

 Snacks 

 Coffee 

 Water 

 Breakfast sandwich 
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Post- Round 

At many of our larger Championships, the Tournament Chairman may invite Committee 

Members out to dinner as a “thank you” for all the hard work and dedication to the players and 

the Florida State Golf Association. Always remember, even when you are out to dinner after an 

event, you are representing the FSGA. 

Alcoholic Beverages  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Finally, volunteers are not allowed 

alcoholic beverage on the Florida State 

Golf Association tab while working an 

event. As much as many of us enjoy a 

cool beverage to relax and wind down 

with, the time and place for that is after 

the round or event has been 

completed! 

 


